How to handle P.E. Clothes for Remainder of School Year
1.  Provide the student with the option of purchasing the existing P.E. Uniform at the site.

2. If the student does not want to purchase this clothing, please inform them that they are required to purchase generic shirts/shorts matching the colors of your existing uniform.

3. If the student indicates they cannot afford to purchase either #1 or #2, you may provide them with a uniform.  Although, this is not required, we encourage you to provide the student with a uniform, so they will not feel out of place.  If you do not provide a uniform, the student can elect to wear their street clothes.

We recommend that at the end of each year, you place a bin in both the girls and boys locker rooms, and ask any student who would like to donate their P.E. Uniform to place it in the bin on the last day of P.E.  This can become your inventory that is offered to students who indicate they cannot pay.

How to handle P.E. Clothes for Current Year
An order form for P.E. Uniforms may be included in registration packets sent home to students:

In addition to pricing information and sizes, the order form must indicate the following:

1. The uniform being sold by the site contains the name/logo of {site}.

2. The student is not required to purchase a uniform from {site}.

3. If the student chooses not to purchase a uniform from {site}, it is required for the student to have {color} shorts and a {color} shirt for P.E.

4. If a student cannot afford to purchase a standard uniform, the student may contact {insert name and phone number}.  {Site name} will provide a previously used uniform, which has been cleaned by the {site} staff.  This uniform must be returned, in good shape, to {site} at the end of the school year.  If the uniform is not returned, the student will be charged for the uniform.
